The Stepping Stone Drop-In Center Association Peer Support & Respite Centers

MEMORANDUM

Susan E. Seidler Executive Director

Stepping Stone 108 Pleasant Street Claremont, NH 03743 Phone: 603-543-1388 Fax: 603-543-0131 info@steppingstonenextstep.org

Next Step 109 Bank Street Lebanon, NH 03766 Phone: 603-448-6941 Fax: 603-448-0702 info@steppingstonenextstep.org

www.steppingstonenextstep.org

TO: Community Members
FROM: Susan E. Seidler, Executive Dire

COM: Susan E. Seidler, Executive Director
RE: Coronavirus COVID-19 Response

DATE: May 4, 2020

To align with Governor Sununu's Stay-at-Home Order 2.0 announced 5/1/20:

- Stepping Stone and Next Step are closed through at least Sunday, 5/31/20.
- Peer Respite is closed through at least Sunday, 5/31/20.
- Warmline is available Sun, Mon, Wed 4-9 PM; Tue, Thu, Fri, Sat 4-8 PM, at 543-1388 or 1-888-582-0920.
- Daytime telephone peer support is available Mon-Fri, 9 AM-3 PM, at 448-6941, 543-1388, or 1-888-582-0920.
- Facebook group(s) are available at www.facebook.com/ssdica.
- Zoom groups are available:
 - **Daily Check-in:** Monday-Friday, 9-10 AM Computer: Go to https://zoom.us/j/641939622

Zoom App on your Smartphone or tablet: Select *Join a Meeting*, enter Meeting ID 641939622 Phone: Call 1-646-558-8656, enter Meeting ID 641939622#, for password press #

• Intentional Peer Support: Monday-Friday, 11 AM-Noon

Computer: Go to https://zoom.us/j/95084929764
Zoom App on your Smartphone or tablet: Select *Join a Mee*

Zoom App on your Smartphone or tablet: Select *Join a Meeting*, enter Meeting ID 95084929764 Phone: Call 1-646-558-8656, enter Meeting ID 95084929764#, for password press #

 Let's WRAP!!: Monday-Friday, 1:30-2:30 PM Computer: Go to https://zoom.us/j/477821098

Zoom App on your Smartphone or tablet: Select *Join a Meeting*, enter Meeting ID 477821098

Phone: Call 1-646-558-8656, enter Meeting ID 477821098#, for password press #

Other NH Peer Support Agencies are also providing Facebook and zoom groups and would love to hear from you. Links to their websites are on our website.

Essential business functions will continue. I will provide updates to operations via our website as soon as I can after they become available and we determine how changes affect us. By 5/31, The Board and I will determine our options beyond 5/31.

The success of any plan to reopen depends on all of us. While we are apart please remember:

- Stay at home except for essentials, such as groceries, pharmacy, and medical appointments.
- Practice good hand washing.
- Observe social distancing of at least 6 feet between you and others while in the community.
- Wear a face covering when in the community and at other times when social distancing is difficult to observe.

As always, thanks for your support.